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Sanders, Jonathan, Env. Hgalth

=

From: Sanders, Jonathan, Env. Health

Sent: October 11, 2018 1:27 PM

To: 'randy nathan'

Cc: ‘Patrick Sullivan’; Paresh Env. Health Khatri (paresh.khatri@acgov.org); Roe; Dilan; Env.
Health

Subject: Site Cleanup Program (SCP) Case No RO0002728: Little Property - Response to Notice
of Violation

Mr. Nathan,

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health is in receipt of your letter dated October 8, 2018 which was
transmitted to ACDEH by your consultant, Dr. Sullivan today, October 11, 2018. In your letter, you request that copies of
ACDEH’s directive letters dated 12/6/2006, 6/28/2009, 3/3/2018, and 4/6/2018 and ACDEH’s request for funds dated
6/14/2018 be provided. Copies of each of these letters and other correspondence associated with the Case are available
on the California State Water Board’s GeoTracker database and can be obtained by following the following link:
http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/profile report.asp?global id=T06019780605. Copies of these correspondence
will also be mailed to the address provided in your letter (200 Star Canyon Trail, Sheep Ranch, CA 95246).

With regards to a detailed and balanced accounting, | will forwarded your request on to our accounting department.
The compliance date for payment of the past due statement balance is hereby extended to November 12, 2018.

ACDEH notes that the September 26, 2018 directive letter was transmitted via email to both you and your consultant,
Dr. Sullivan on the morning of September 27, 2018 as is documented on GeoTracker. ACDEH has no record of this
message being rejected by the incoming server and ACDEH has a history of successful email correspondence with both
of these email addresses. As such, the compliance dates identified in the September 26, 2018 directive letter have not
been extended. Please note that the compliance dates for submittal of a Public Notice and Fact Sheet as well as an
Accelerated Response and Urgent Action Response Action Plan are tomorrow, October 12, 2018. Furthermore, the
October 26, 2018 compliance dates for submittal of a Soil Vapor and Indoor Air Investigation Report, the Work Plan for
Characterization of Soil and Groundwater, and the Electronic Submittal of Information GeoTracker Compliance remains
in effect. .

Jonathan E. Sanders
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
p: 510-567-6791
f: 510 -337-9335

From: Patrick Sullivan [mailto:psullenv@gmail.com]

Sent: October 11, 2018 10:43 AM

To: Sanders, Jonathan, Env. Health <Jonathan.Sanders@acgov.org>
Subject: Response to Notice of Violation case R0O0002728

Jonathan:



